
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 17 NOVEMBER 2008

 

EX.281/08
POTENTIAL SHARED MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS WITH ALLERDALE BOROUGH COUNCIL (Key Decision)

(With the consent of the Chairman and in accordance with Rule 15 of the Access to Information Procedure Rules this item had been included on the Agenda as a Key Decision although not in the Forward Plan)

Portfolio
Cross Cutting

Subject Matter - The Leader of the Council presented report (CE.29/08) which set out the findings of the report prepared by SERCO on the options appraisal of shared management arrangements between Carlisle City Council and Allerdale Borough Council.  The main findings of the report are as follows:

The cost of reverting to separate Chief Executives for the two authorities would represent a combined cost of £310,000 per year whereas adopting the current shared Chief Executive arrangements on a permanent basis would save over £166,000 in the first year and £116,000 in the following years.

The two authorities, whilst retaining their own distinct sovereignties, could agree a joint reform programme over the next two years including: the development of a modern combined leadership of service structure; the merger and reduction of the senior management teams, including Corporate Directors and Heads of Service into one single Management Team and the development of detailed business cases for service sharing for other activities.  

The Leader commented that the report would be submitted for consideration by the Council's Overview and Scrutiny Committees before coming back to the Executive at its meeting on 18 December 2008.  He added that officers were preparing the financial details that were still required to support the reports.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

(1)  That the report (CE.29/08) on Potential Shared Management arrangements with Allerdale Borough Council be considered by the Council's Overview and Scrutiny Committee prior to further consideration by the Executive at its meeting on 18 December 2008; and

(2)  That Officers prepare the necessary financial details to enable Members to consider the report fully.

Reasons for Decision - 
To enable the Executive to receive observations of the Council's Overview and Scrutiny Committee on the proposal.







